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Matthew Short

To: Colin Phillips
Cc: Caleb Ferry; Joel Herbert; David Rippingill; Smiley Johnstone; Matthew Sprott
Subject: RE: State Significant Development SSD-10410 SEARs Issued

 
 

From: Colin Phillips <Colin.Phillips@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 17 April 2020 4:48 PM 
To: Matthew Short <MatthewShort@designcollaborative.com.au> 
Cc: Caleb Ferry <Caleb.Ferry@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Joel Herbert <Joel.Herbert@planning.nsw.gov.au>; David Rippingill 
<david@designcollaborative.com.au>; Smiley Johnstone <Smiley@kimaka.com.au>; Matthew Sprott 
<Matthew.Sprott@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: State Significant Development SSD-10410 SEARs Issued 
 
Good Afternoon Matthew, 
 
Thank you for consulting with the Department about the impact of social distancing measures related to the control of the 
Covid 19 virus. The Department supports any measure designed to ensure the safety of all members of our society. 
 
The Department agrees that a Community Consultative Committee is unable to be established or function while ever 
social distancing measure are in force. This may mean a CCC could be established prior to a requirement to do so by 
way of a condition of consent.  Time will tell and will probably occur after a Covid 19 vaccine becomes available. 
 
The Department supports Action 1 as proposed by the Applicant contacting community groups and affected landowners. 
To this list should be added Council. 
 
Action 2 does not need to be undertaken, unless there are specific reasons for consultation with a particular 
agency in the coming months. 
 
Regards 
 
Colin Phillips 
Team Leader 
Energy and Resource Assessments 
4 Parramatta Square I 12 Darcy Street I Locked Bag 5022 I Parramatta NSW 2124  
T 02 9274 6483 E: colin.phillips@planning.nsw.gov.au 


   Subscribe to our newsletter   

I usually do not work Thursdays and Fridays 
 Please consider the environment before deciding to print this e-mail. 
 
 
 


